
Dear Parents, 

Greetings!!! 

We hope and pray that all members of GGS family and there loved ones are safe and in good health. 

We acknowledge and appreciate the parents who have deposited the fee on time and also those 
who took part in positive and constructive discussion regarding the pending school fee. 

On the request of the parents, the last date for the payment of the fee has been extended to 
30.06.2020. 

Payment made after 30th June, 2020 will attract late fee as per the rule.  

As a gesture of goodwill, school continues with the waiver of 5% on the consolidated tuition fee  till 
the school reopens. 

If the parents find it inconvenient to pay the consolidated tuition fee in one go, they have been given 
the option to pay the same in two instalments 70% now, and rest 30% on reopening of the school in 
instalments. For the convenience of parents the school has also provided the option to deposit fee 
on monthly basis. 

If the fee is paid by mode of cash / cheque /NEFT , kindly send the picture of payslip/ NEFT details on 
mobile no. 9646245100 for updation. 

Kindly note the bank details: 

Bank name -HDFC 

Account holder’s name – Gurukul Global School 

Account type-Saving account 

Account No. 50100294548931 

IFSC code-hdfc0000435 

Address:HDFC Bank,  

SCO-844, Sector 13, 

 (Manimajra) Chandigarh 

Your timely deposit of fee will  go long way to take care of interest of school staff. 

Our mutual understanding and cooperation shall help us traverse through these tough times. 

Regards 

Team GGS 

 
 


